CITY OF LA CROSSE

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
400 LA CROSSE ST
LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396
PHONE: 608-789-7505
FAX: 608-789-8184

REVISED

September 28, 2015

To the Judiciary and Administration Committee
Of the Common Council
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin

RE:  Petition for Direct Annexation of Land from the Town of Medary to the City of La Crosse
(Strupp Trucking — Kwik Trip Property)

The referenced legislation was referred to this department to determine the fiscal impacts to the
City of La Crosse for utilities and possible needed capital improvements.

The property in this proposed annexation has sanitary sewer or municipal water service
available. No utility or street improvements are anticipated.

This property is located adjacent to TID #13. Therefore, any infrastructure projects requested
should be funded with TID monies.

If there are any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Randy Turtenwald, P.E.
City Engineer
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